School Psychologist, Full Time
 
 An anticipated vacancy exists in the Onteora Central School District for a 
 full time School Psychologist with the appropriate New York State Certification.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Onteora Central School District is seeking applications for a full time K – 12 School Psychologist.  The anticipated vacancy is at the secondary level.  Applicants must be a NY State Certified School Psychologist.
  Interested candidates should apply by April 12, 2019.
 
Please apply by obtaining a Professional Application
on our Employment page.  Completed Applications may be submitted to:

   Personnel
   Onteora Central School District
   PO Box 300
   Boiceville, NY 12412

Application deadline is April 19, 2019.

If you have any questions regarding this position, please contact 
Jennifer Marchand in Personnel via email at jmarchand@onteora.k12.ny.us.

Onteora Central School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

